
 

 

9th June 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

It was nice to welcome everyone back to the last half term of this academic year and how 

lovely is this sunny weather! 

 

This week in school…. 

 

In ICT Lakes 2 focused on how to take a selfie. 

    
 

Some of lakes 12 and 13 have experienced horse riding this week. They really enjoyed 

grooming and riding the horses. They had to communicate instructions to the horse and 

used their physical abilities to play games. A great time with the RDA. 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Some of our Year 11 and 12 students have had a fantastic work experience week in 

partnership with Centre for Leadership performance, out and about in the community 

meeting people from the Arts sector and finding out about all the different jobs.  We 

have been lucky enough to visit: Theatre by the lake, Begger’s Theatre, Florence Arts 

Centre and Rosehill where we also worked with Soundwave.   

The students have been an absolute credit to the school and I am very proud of their 

achievements this week!!  (Liz) 

    
 

Diary Dates 

7th July - Reports out 

11th July – Leavers Assembly (change of date) 

13th July - Mayfield Festival 

19th July - Break up for summer 
 

Yours sincerely 

Sam and the team 

 


